
We are excited to have the opportunity to invite a new Literacy Education faculty member to our
team in Fall 2022! We have three candidates joining us next week on Monday (March 28),
Wednesday (March 30), and Thursday (March 31).

We have set up a time on each of those dates for students and alumni to drop into a virtual session to
meet our candidates! If you are available during any (or all) of the following times, please sign up and
we’ll be sure to send you the zoom link (which is also linked below). Feel free to add more lines to the
tables if they fill up – there is no limit to the number of people who can join each session.

Thank you in advance!

MONDAY, MARCH 28 | 4:30-5:00pm | Zoom link

NAME EMAIL ADDRESS

Joy Scantlebury N00605872@newpaltz.edu

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 30 | 4:30-5:00pm | Zoom link

NAME EMAIL ADDRESS

Sue Baichwal baichwals@newpaltz.edu

THURSDAY, MARCH 31 | 4:30-5:00pm | Zoom link

NAME EMAIL ADDRESS

Joy Scantlebury N00605872@newpaltz.edu

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88199981413?pwd=dUxPTmpGaUF3MUdwQjErVHdYOWkxUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88199981413?pwd=dUxPTmpGaUF3MUdwQjErVHdYOWkxUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88199981413?pwd=dUxPTmpGaUF3MUdwQjErVHdYOWkxUT09

